
 

 

 

 

 

 

Children should learn their own 

group’s spellings.  We will look at 

these in a Zoom session, where we 

will discuss the definitions of any 

unknown words, together with any 

spelling patterns or strategies to 

help with tricky spellings.  

Children can challenge themselves 

to learn the spellings from other 

groups if they wish! 

 

 

 

 


